
INGELBY CROSS / ARNCLIFFE PARISH COUNCIL MEETING            17.10.11 

Present:  Julie Bean (Chair), Clerk 4 parish councillors, Cllr D Hugill, Cllr C Seymore 
    15 member’s public 

Pre meeting talks with the Chair made it clear to give general talk about delivering 
affordable housing in rural locations and try to steer clear from the Ingelby Cross 
proposal.   

JB introduced me and explained that my invitation was to speak about affordable 
housing in the abstract and I would not be answering questions about the proposal. 

I explained about my remit, what the initial process is – assessing the need by parish 
wide survey, how this is reported and the next step process.  HDC policies on 
affordable housing 100% exception and rural delivery. 

A number of general question arose. 

It was agreed that a HNS should be undertaken to assess the need and identify next 
steps. Examples of HN Surveys was left for the PC to decide which format they 
would like to use with a distribution date of 1 November. Awaiting confirmation 
from PC 


